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For their help and assistance during the 1998 season, the KMTP are indebted to the following persons and organisations:

In Greece

Georgos Handrinos from the Greek Government for granting the research permit to continue our work on Kefalonia; The Normarchise of Kefalonia, Makis Metaxa; The Mayor of Skala, Andreas Zapandis and the President of Katelios and their respective communities for their hospitality over this and previous seasons; Mrs Lilly Venizelos of MEDASSET, without whose support the KMTP would not be able to function;The head of the Port Police of Kefalonia for Granting us permission to survey the coastline of the island;  Jim Allesdrandratos from Ionian Natural History Tours for his constant support and advise; Costas Pantelios for his excellent accommodation; All the members of the Katelios Group for the Research and Protection of Marine and Terrestrial Life; Andreas Petalis and everyone at the Hellenic Diving Centre in Fiskardo for their generosity over the past season; Panos at the Sirtaki in Lassi, Paul at the Metaxa Bar in Skala, Tassos and Rowena Matsoukis at Rowena's Taverna, Fiskardo and Katerina Xenopolou & Georgos Pantelios at the Hercules Bar Katelios for allowing us to conduct talks in their respective establishments; Inspirations, Thomson Holidays, Manos, Appolo, First Choice, Unijet and any other holiday company that helped the KMTP by promoting the sea turtles as an asset to Kefalonia.

In the UK

The British Chelonian Group for their kind donation enabling us to produce this annual report and improve our public relations literature; The Greek Animal Welfare Fund for their generous financial report over the past two years; Jean and Colin Houghton and Anne Maynard for their never ending support of the project; Kim Hudson for her help and advise with KMTP finances and logistics; Dr G. C. Hays of the University of Wales at Swansea for advice regarding research matters; Roger Poland from King's College Taunton for his technical advice and support; Dutton Foreshaw of Maidstone for supplying numerous Land Rover parts and the Automobile Association (AA) for their excellent service; Alex Brown and Tim Houghton for their kind donation of high quality merchandise.

Finally, we would like to thank all the 1998 KMTP volunteers whose efforts and dedication to sea turtle conservation made the 1998 season possible.


For further Information on the Kefalonian Marine Turtle Project please contact Jonathan Houghton at either of the below addresses:

Kefalonian Marine Turtle Project

School of Biological Sciences

University of Wales at Swansea

Singleton Park

Swansea, SA2 8PP Tel: 01792-205678 Ext: 4603

 E-mail: BDHOUGHT@swansea.ac.uk   Internet: http://www.ex.ac.uk/telematics/ EuroTurtle/kmtp/home.htm 

Or

"Heronfield", Main Road, Shorwell, Isle of Wight  PO30 3JL  Tel/Fax: (01983) 740321
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